
This week at St. Andrew's
Thursday, March 6, 2025

Welcome to St. Andrew’s Weekly E-mail Newsletter. In an effort to keep the congregation better informed
we will be sending out this newsletter on Thursdays to cover events happening at the church through the

following Wednesday. We hope you find it useful.
 

The time will spring forward  this weekend, Before you head to bed on Saturday night,
set your manual clocks ahead one hour.

The Mission of St. Andrew’s Parish is to worship God, grow in discipleship, and share Christ’s love.
          St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church, 2018

March 9, 2025

1 Lent

​8:00am Holy Eucharist Rite I

Celebrant & Preacher: The Rev. Dr. Suzannah Rohman
Organist: Sean Fleming
Altar Guild: Terry Marsh
Eucharistic Minister/Intercessor: Terry Marsh
Lector: Brett Donham
Usher: Jim Swan
Vestry Announcer: Tanya Albert 

The worship booklet for the 8am Sunday service is available by clicking here. 

10:00am Holy Eucharist Rite II

Celebrant & Preacher: The Rev. Dr. Suzannah Rohman
Organist: Sean Fleming
Choir Director: Linda Blanchard
Altar Guild: Judy Weislogel
Eucharistic Minister/Intercessor: Ann Kash
Lectors: Jeanne Titherington & Judy Weislogel
Livestream Operator: Bill Judd
Ushers: Ed Ross & Kay Liss
Vestry Announcer: Martha Elliott

The worship booklet for the 10am Sunday service is available by clicking here. 

Livestreaming message:

https://files.constantcontact.com/8ee45c8d601/263f88fe-1952-4404-8a89-3f8a902ea613.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/8ee45c8d601/263f88fe-1952-4404-8a89-3f8a902ea613.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/8ee45c8d601/110979d9-4606-4a3d-a1a9-2fcf88c09ed9.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=97cd648d-30b3-44e4-9d4d-2e726132035e


This past Sunday we were unable to stream the 10AM service via Facebook for unknown technical
reasons. After a 1/2 hour of troubleshooting we were able to livestream via YouTube. We had been
planning to shift to YouTube this winter, but the change is now upon us. 

Our YouTube channel is https://youtube.com/@st.andrewsepiscopalchurchn5752?si=yzz_2BM3_DiYur7i
If you have a "Smart TV" with the YouTube app installed, you can watch the service Live or play it later.

To find our channel on the YouTube app,enter:  @st.andrewsepiscopalchurchn5752

Problems, send an email to stastech@tidewater.net. Facebook messenger will no longer be used.
-Bill Judd

You can get to our Website by clicking here

Upcoming Sunday Lenten Series begins March 9

Please join me (Suzannah) during the Sundays of Lent following the 10 am service to discuss Bishop
Mariann Budde's book, How We Learn to Be Brave: Decisive Moments in Life and Faith. Bishop Budde is
the Bishop of the Diocese of Washington (DC) who preached about mercy at the prayer service in the
National Cathedral (Episcopal) in Washington DC following the inauguration of the president. We will read
a chapter each week for the six weeks of Lent. 

Here is the write up about Bishop Budde's book:

How We Learn to Be Brave is an inspirational guide to the key junctures in life that, if navigated
with faith and discernment, pave the way for us to become our most courageous selves, by the
bishop of the famed Episcopal Diocese of Washington, D.C.

The Lenten Series will begin on Sunday, March 9 after the 10am service and will continue through Lent.
The book is available on Amazon and may be available at area bookstores or libraries. There is also a
copy of the book in the church library which may be signed out.

Please contact me with any questions at stasrector@tidewater.net - Suzannah

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper a success!
 
On Tuesday, many gathered for the annual Shrove Tuesday pancake supper. Thanks to all who brought
food, cooked, served, cleaned up and ate pancakes! The children and families played a large part, setting
up for the dinner and cleaning up after the event. Many thanks also to the fiddlers who provided music
during dinner. A free will offering raised $283 to be donated to ECHP and CHIP.

Pancake flippers Alex Pugh and
Ann Kash (pictured) with help
from Maari Glendinning and
Charlie Rohman. Lili Pugh kept
the kitchen running.

A good time was had by all!
Madeline Rohman, Charlie

Kaity Newell and her group of
fiddlers performed during the

https://youtube.com/@st.andrewsepiscopalchurchn5752?si=yzz_2BM3_DiYur7i
mailto:stastech@tidewater.net
https://standrewsnewcastle.org/


Rohman and Eero Glendinning
enjoying their "breakfast" for
dinner.

dinner. Many thanks to them -
they were great!

A Message from the Earth Keepers Team:

Want to try treading a little lighter on the Earth for Lent? The St. Andrew's Earth Keepers have some
suggestions for you. Do as much as you are moved to do. Let us know about your practice." Please click
here to view the Going Farther flyer which outlines eight problems presented by the United Nations
Environment Program with a few solutions from the UNEP and the Earth Keepers. There are also printed
copies in the back of the church.

New Lenten Altar Hangings

The new purple altar frontal, pulpit hanging,
chasuble and stole were given in memory of
Hester Stuhlman and blessed last year.

 Ecumenical Council on Homeless
Prevention (ECHP)
 
Thanks to your generous donations on the first
Sunday of the month, St. Andrew’s was able to
send $461 in cash and checks to help support
ECHP and it’s mission.
 

St. Andrew's Church
Calendar

St. Andrew's Church calendar is
available online. If you would like
to access it, please click here

Snowy Weather

In case of snowy weather, please
check your email or the church
phone message (563-3533) for any
service changes due to the weather.

Weekday Worship

Compline: Monday-Friday 8:30 PM
Zoom Meeting

Wednesday Healing Service: Wednesdays at 11:30am
Please note: The next luncheon after this service will be on Wednesday, April 2

​Meetings

Benedictine Group: 10:00 AM Wednesday
Zoom Meeting

Knitting Group: 2-4pm Fridays
All welcome: knitters, non-knitters and everything in between.
​Meeting in the Undercroft unless otherwise announced.

St. Andrew's Choir Rehearsal: Thursdays at 7:00pm. Please contact the choir director, Linda Blanchard
or the organist, Sean Fleming if you are interested in more information about the choir.

Intercessory Prayer List

“The Spirit helps us in our weakness; for we do not know how to pray as we ought, but that very Spirit
intercedes with sighs too deep for words.” (Romans 8:26)

 
We pray for those who are ill or with special needs:

Rob & Irma Hargreaves, Alan Hargreaves, Phil Bartley, Val Gorrill, Tom Belanger, Dick, Tyler & Christine,
Bruce & Julie, Cynthia Troxel, Nathan Hargreaves, Janice Roman, Beth, Drew Havens, Emily
Goodspeed, Anne Ogden, Tony Sousa, Joanne Sousa, Ian J., Emily Goodchild, Jennie Zerges

https://files.constantcontact.com/8ee45c8d601/0830b28e-5e19-473c-b84b-3f0da7344f3c.docx?rdr=true
https://73928993.view-events.com
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